Victoria Jr. Sr. High School

1107 10th St. Victoria, KS 67671 785-735-9211

May 8, 2020

Dear Seniors/ Senior Parents and Guardians:

Congratulations! You have made it to the final week of your high school career. You should be proud of the work you have done in the past four years to become one of the many proud alumni of Victoria High School.

Here are a few notes about upcoming events you may have questions about.

iPad check in: Seniors will need to check in iPads, charging blocks and cords on May 14th. Mr. Schoenrock will conduct the check in, so please enter the new addition by the weight room. Don't forget that any damages will be assessed at that time.

While you are here, you can also pick up your yard sign from the front lawn of the school. These are yours to keep. Also, if you have not picked up your VIP gift/cap and gown for graduation, please make sure to do so next week as well.

As for graduation, plans are on their way to the board of education for approval during their May 11th meeting. Once they have been approved, I will notify you of those arrangements, and information will be distributed to local media outlets. Also during graduation, we will hand out senior awards and scholarships. This will replace our usual Awards Night.

Sincerely,

Dylan Dronberger Victoria Jr. Sr. High School Principal